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idaho college of osteopathic medicine tuition is a critical consideration for
prospective students aiming to pursue a career in osteopathic medicine. As
one of the newest medical schools in the United States, the Idaho College of
Osteopathic Medicine (ICOM) offers a comprehensive Doctor of Osteopathic
Medicine (DO) program with competitive tuition rates and financial aid
options. Understanding the full scope of tuition costs, fees, and available
financial assistance is essential for candidates planning their educational
investment. This article provides an in-depth examination of the Idaho
College of Osteopathic Medicine tuition structure, including detailed
breakdowns, comparisons with other osteopathic programs, and strategies for
managing expenses. Readers will also gain insight into scholarship
opportunities, payment plans, and the overall value of the education provided
by ICOM. The subsequent sections will guide prospective students through all
aspects of tuition and affordability at the Idaho College of Osteopathic
Medicine.
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Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine Tuition
Overview

The Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine tuition is structured to provide an
accessible pathway for students pursuing osteopathic medical education.
Established with the goal of addressing physician shortages in Idaho and the
surrounding region, ICOM offers a tuition rate that is competitive within the
realm of osteopathic medical schools. The tuition covers all four years of
the Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine program, encompassing both classroom
instruction and clinical training. Prospective students should be aware that
tuition rates may be subject to annual increases, which are common among
medical schools to account for inflation and rising operational costs.

ICOM emphasizes transparency in its tuition policies, allowing applicants to
budget effectively for their medical education. In addition to tuition,
students should consider mandatory fees and other associated costs. The
combination of tuition and fees at ICOM aims to balance financial feasibility
with the high quality of education and clinical experiences the college
provides.



Breakdown of Tuition and Fees

The tuition at the Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine is typically charged
per academic year and includes several components beyond the base tuition.
Understanding these components helps students prepare financially for their
education.

Annual Tuition Cost

For the most recent academic year, the tuition at ICOM is approximately
$67,000 per year. This figure covers all didactic and clinical coursework
required for the DO degree. Tuition rates are reviewed annually and may
increase slightly each year to maintain educational standards and
institutional operations.

Mandatory Fees

In addition to tuition, students are required to pay mandatory fees which
cover student services, campus facilities, technology, and other
institutional resources. These fees generally amount to around $2,000 to
$3,000 annually, depending on the specific services and resources utilized.

Additional Costs

Beyond tuition and mandatory fees, students should budget for expenses such
as textbooks, medical equipment, licensing exam fees, and other educational
materials. These costs can add several thousand dollars annually to the
overall educational expenses.

Tuition: Approximately $67,000 per year

Mandatory fees: $2,000 to $3,000 per year

Books and supplies: $1,500 to $2,500 per year

Licensing exam fees: $1,000 to $2,000 total

Living expenses: Variable based on location and lifestyle

Comparison with Other Osteopathic Medical
Schools

When evaluating the Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine tuition, it is
useful to compare it with tuition rates at other osteopathic medical schools
in the United States. Tuition at osteopathic colleges can vary significantly
based on location, institution type, and available resources.



Tuition Range Among Osteopathic Schools

Tuition costs at other osteopathic medical schools generally range from
approximately $55,000 to $85,000 per year. ICOM’s tuition sits near the
median of this range, offering a competitive rate considering its
comprehensive curriculum and clinical training opportunities.

Value Proposition

ICOM’s relatively moderate tuition combined with its focus on serving
underserved areas and its commitment to quality education makes it an
attractive option. The school’s new facilities and modern curriculum provide
excellent value for students seeking a strong osteopathic medical education
without the highest tuition rates.

Financial Aid and Scholarship Opportunities

To assist students in managing the cost of tuition at the Idaho College of
Osteopathic Medicine, a variety of financial aid options are available. These
include federal loans, private loans, scholarships, and grants designed to
reduce the financial burden.

Scholarships Offered by ICOM

ICOM provides merit-based scholarships to incoming and continuing students
based on academic achievements, leadership qualities, and commitment to
osteopathic medicine. These scholarships can significantly offset tuition
costs and are awarded during the admissions process or annually based on
performance.

Federal Financial Aid

Students attending ICOM are eligible to apply for federal financial aid
programs such as the Direct Unsubsidized Loans and Direct PLUS Loans.
Completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) is essential
to access these funds.

External Scholarships and Grants

Many external organizations offer scholarships and grants for osteopathic
medical students. These include professional associations, healthcare
foundations, and community organizations that support medical education.

ICOM Merit-Based Scholarships

Federal Direct Loans (Unsubsidized and PLUS)

State and Private Grants

External Scholarships from Medical Associations



Payment Plans and Loan Options

The Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine offers flexible payment options to
help students manage tuition payments throughout the academic year.
Understanding these options is important to maintain financial stability
during medical school.

Installment Payment Plans

ICOM typically provides payment plans that allow students to divide their
tuition and fees into multiple installments rather than paying the full
amount upfront. This structure can ease cash flow concerns and make budgeting
more manageable.

Student Loan Financing

Most students finance their education through a combination of federal and
private student loans. Federal loans generally offer lower interest rates and
more flexible repayment options compared to private loans, making them the
preferred financing method for many students.

Loan Repayment Considerations

Prospective students should consider the long-term impact of loan repayment
when evaluating tuition costs. Participating in loan forgiveness programs,
particularly those targeting primary care physicians or rural practitioners,
may provide financial relief after graduation.

Cost of Living and Additional Expenses

While tuition is the largest component of medical school costs, students must
also consider living expenses while attending the Idaho College of
Osteopathic Medicine. These costs vary depending on lifestyle, housing
choices, and personal spending habits.

Housing and Utilities

Students typically budget for rent, utilities, and related housing expenses.
Living near the ICOM campus in Meridian, Idaho, can affect these costs, with
options ranging from shared apartments to single-occupancy units.

Transportation and Food

Transportation costs include commuting expenses, vehicle maintenance, or
public transit fees. Food expenses will vary but should be factored into the
overall budget alongside other personal needs.



Health Insurance and Miscellaneous Costs

Health insurance is often mandatory for medical students and may be available
through the institution or private providers. Additional expenses may include
professional attire, licensing exam preparation courses, and conference
attendance fees.

Housing and utilities: $10,000 to $15,000 annually

Transportation: $1,000 to $3,000 annually

Food and personal expenses: $3,000 to $5,000 annually

Health insurance: Varies based on plan

Licensing and exam preparation: $2,000 to $4,000 total

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the annual tuition fee for Idaho College of
Osteopathic Medicine?

The annual tuition fee for Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine is
approximately $66,000, but it is advisable to check the official college
website for the most current figures.

Are there any additional fees besides tuition at
Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine?

Yes, in addition to tuition, students should expect to pay for fees such as
technology, lab, student activity fees, and health insurance. These
additional costs can vary each year.

Does Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine offer in-
state tuition discounts?

No, Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine charges the same tuition rate for
both in-state and out-of-state students.

What financial aid options are available for tuition
at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine?

Students can apply for federal loans, scholarships, grants, and institutional
aid to help cover tuition costs. The college's financial aid office provides
resources and guidance for available options.

How does the tuition at Idaho College of Osteopathic



Medicine compare to other DO schools?

The tuition at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine is generally competitive
with other osteopathic medical schools, though some schools may have higher
or lower tuition depending on location and funding.

Is tuition at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine
expected to increase in the coming years?

Like many medical schools, tuition at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine
may increase annually to keep up with inflation and operational costs, but
specific future increases are announced by the college administration.

Can tuition payments at Idaho College of Osteopathic
Medicine be made in installments?

Yes, the Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine typically offers payment plans
that allow students to pay tuition in installments rather than a lump sum,
making it more manageable.

Additional Resources
1. Understanding Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine Tuition: A
Comprehensive Guide
This book provides an in-depth analysis of the tuition structure at the Idaho
College of Osteopathic Medicine. It covers tuition costs, fees, and financial
aid options available to students. The guide is designed to help prospective
and current students navigate the financial aspects of their education
effectively.

2. Financing Your Osteopathic Medical Education in Idaho
Focused on financial planning, this book explores various funding sources for
students attending Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine. It includes
information on scholarships, loans, and work-study programs. Readers will
learn strategies to minimize debt while maximizing educational opportunities.

3. The Cost of Becoming an Osteopathic Physician: Idaho College Edition
This title breaks down the overall expenses involved in earning a DO degree
at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine. It discusses tuition, living
expenses, and additional costs such as books and supplies. The book aims to
prepare students for the financial commitment required.

4. Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine: Tuition Trends and Financial Aid
Insights
Exploring historical tuition trends, this book analyzes how costs have
evolved over time at IdahoCOM. It also provides insight into available
financial aid programs and how they impact net cost for students. The book is
useful for understanding long-term financial planning for medical education.

5. Budgeting for Success: Managing Tuition and Expenses at IdahoCOM
This practical guide offers budgeting tips tailored specifically for students
at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine. It helps readers plan for tuition
payments, housing, transportation, and other living costs. The book aims to
reduce financial stress through effective money management.

6. Scholarships and Grants for IdahoCOM Students: Reducing Tuition Burden



Highlighting various scholarships and grant opportunities, this book assists
students in identifying ways to offset tuition costs. It provides application
advice and eligibility criteria for financial aid specific to Idaho College
of Osteopathic Medicine. The focus is on making education more affordable.

7. Comparative Analysis of Osteopathic Medical School Tuition: IdahoCOM vs.
Others
This book compares tuition rates and financial aid packages between Idaho
College of Osteopathic Medicine and other osteopathic schools nationwide. It
offers perspective on cost competitiveness and value. Prospective students
can use this information to make informed decisions about their medical
education.

8. Financial Aid and Loan Management for IdahoCOM Students
Targeting students who utilize loans, this book discusses best practices for
borrowing responsibly and managing debt post-graduation. It includes detailed
explanations of federal and private loan options available to IdahoCOM
students. The guide aims to foster financial literacy and long-term
stability.

9. The Future of Tuition at Idaho College of Osteopathic Medicine:
Projections and Policy
This forward-looking book examines potential changes in tuition policy and
funding models at IdahoCOM. It evaluates how economic, legislative, and
institutional factors may influence future costs. The book is valuable for
students and policymakers interested in the sustainability of osteopathic
medical education in Idaho.
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